
FIFTH GRADE PARENT ORIENTATION
& TOUR SESSIONS

WHY FAMILIES CHOOSE GODDARD…
Littleton Public Schools is a district of choice and by now, many fifth grade parents are thinking about
which middle school will be the best fit for their student.  We know that this choice can be stressful for
parents. We are clear that we don’t compete with other schools for kids. Often parents will ask us
what distinguishes Goddard from other middle schools.  Here are a few highlights:

● Diversity is our strength.
● We work incredibly hard to meet the academic needs of our diverse group of student learners.
● Our academic growth continues to well outpace what would be expected.
● We are responsive to the developmental needs of our students and provide support care for

the social and emotional needs of them.
● We are a leader in instructional technology and STEM programming.
● We promote student participation in and appreciation of the arts.
● We have a robust offering of extra-curricular activities and clubs.
● We have systems in place to foster a safe environment for all students.
● We have long standing stability throughout our school with a wealth of experience working with

middle school kids and families.
● Our parents are our welcome partners. Our parents and community members are actively

engaged in many aspects of our school.
● We know and LOVE our kids and our community.

We invite you to learn more about our wonderful school.  Please join us for a Fifth Grade
Parent Orientation and Tour at whichever session works best for you:

Wednesday, September 20, 2023 10:00 - 11:00 a.m.
Wednesday, October 25, 2023 10:00 - 11:00 a.m.
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 10:00 – 11:00 a.m.
Thursday, April 4, 2024 6:00-7:30 p.m.

Please check out our website at
http://littletonpublicschools.net/schools/goddard-middle-school/5th-grade-transition


